
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/29/2023 3:44:06 PM

First name: Richard

Last name: Hodges

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have serious concerns about this proposed project and suggest it be canceled. Harvesting timber

from this wilderness area will not only negatively effect the ecology but tourism to the area as well. The areas that

surround the proposed cutting sites rely on the in-tact forests and majesty of the mountains to bring in tourists

that fuel the economy. I strongly recommend this project be canceled to protect the natural environment and the

numerous businesses of the region that rely on tourism. 


